VISIT OF COMMERCE SECRETARY TO IIFT, KOLKATA CAMPUS

Shri. Anup Wadhawan, Commerce Secretary, along with Shri Bhupinder S. Bhalla, Additional
Secretary Govt. of India visited 1IFT, Kolkata Campus on 14™ August, 2019. Interaction with

students and faculty were convened. To mark the presence of the Commerce Secretary with the

purpose of saving the ecosystem, tree plantation was organized.







